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AMERICAN LEGION POST 7

CLEARWATER, FL

Americanism

As part of Post
7 community
outreach
programs 100 small American flags
were donated to Ponce de Leon
Elementary school for their
Veteran’s Day celebration.

Calling Legion Members, SAL
Members, and Auxiliary Members,
the time is now to RENEW YOUR
MEMBERSHIP!

Amarican Lagion Post 7

Join us Tuesdays

Post Time 1pm:

WWW ALFOATFELWE COM // FH: F2F-dd2.4391

POST 7 IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

Follow us on Facebook
American Legion Post 7
Clearwater Florida

Website
www.alpost7ciwr.org

From the Post Commander
Dave Marsh

In this holiest month of the year, |
want to wish all our legionnaires a
very merry Christmas and a
prosperous New Year.

Our country has suffered a great
deal, all of us have been touched
by inflation, and the effects of
Hurricane lan. | am so proud of our
team at Post 7 who have worked
diligently to make this Post
something to be proud of. In the
front of our building, we have
removed the electricity and
replaced it with solar lights. We
have a new facade showing our

From the Auxiliary President
Felicia Bradley

December is here and this means
we are all busy with the excitement
of the lovely Holidays; however,
please keep the Auxiliary and Post
7 in mind and support the
interesting activities available at
the Post. Think of it as your home
away from home where you can
enjoy new and old friends and take
a break to relax.

This year many of our auxiliary
Officers are new and thus need
your support and assistance as
they learn their positions and keep
Unit 7 going. Thanks to all, both
experienced and new members,
that have been volunteering and
helping with activities throughout
the Post. In the new year, | hope to
see more new and experienced
volunteers join us to help and make
our Post and Auxiliary successful so
we can give so much back to our

love of patriotism. We have
corrected many smaller items that
make us viable.

| would be remiss if | did not
mention our kitchen. Since
October 22nd we have had no
chef. Volunteers stepped up and
we have managed to keep the
kitchen open on selective days.
My heartfelt appreciation to those
in the kitchen; Brian Henley, Larry
Bell, Gerald Souder, Rob Wahl,
LeaAnn Carrol, and Debra
Corcoran.

The next big event here is the New
Year's Eve Party.

Post 7 will be closed on Christmas
Day.

Veterans and Communities.
Ladies,

1. Please add Sat, Jan 14, to your
Calendars for the “Auxiliary ABC
School” which will be held at
Madeira Beach, Post 273;

2. Please Renew your
membership for 2023 if you have
not renewed it yet;

3. Please e-mail me any
suggestions or ideas you have to:
lovelyfel2000@yahoo.com, or call
me, at (727) 953-2610. | look
forward to hearing from you; and

4. Please try to join us at our next
meeting on the 3 rd Thursday of
the month at 5 pm.

Thank you for your support and
Happy Holidays to all!

For God and Country.



